twenty days from the date of this notice. Because this is a re-entry of an existing well, we
don’t anticipate any problems with BLM approval.

NMOCD approval of this request will aid in protecting OXY’s correlative rights and
preventing waste. If I can provide any additional information to aid in processing this
request, please call me at (915) 685-5913. Thank you for consideration of our application.

Sincerely,

Richard E. Foppiano, P.E.

Regulatory Affairs Advisor
Western Region — Midland
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